
Media  Release  25 January 2017 

Media Contacts:  Sophie Mirabella, GM Media and Government Relations, Hancock Prospecting Pty Ltd 

 0439 030 608 or sophie_mirabella@hancockprospecting.com.au 

HPPL expands agricultural team with appointment of Adam Giles as General 

Manager External Affairs for Pastoral 

Hancock Prospecting Pty Ltd (HPPL) is pleased to announce the appointment of Adam Giles, 

former Chief Minister of the Northern Territory to its team as the new General Manager 

External Affairs for Pastoral. 

"The Hancock Pastoral business has grown substantially over the last few years and more 

recently with significant acquisitions including the iconic S Kidman & Co. Our continued 

involvement in the Australian beef industry and our north is an important focus for the 

future of the Hancock Prospecting Group. Adam joins us at an exciting time at HPPL, and we 

welcome him to our team." said HPPL Executive Chairman, Gina Rinehart. 

"I have known and regarded Adam highly since prior to his time as Chief Minister and look 

forward to the contribution he can make to our company, and, continue to make for 

northern Australia."   

Mr. Giles will spend three quarters of his time focused on his responsibilities at Hancock. 

“This is a great opportunity to contribute to Hancock – a business that is continuing to focus 

in Australia and creates and sustains Australian jobs. I have always held Mrs. Gina Rinehart 

in the highest regard and look forward to working with her in supporting her dynamic 

pastoral interests that are set to make a significant contribution to the development of 

Northern Australia, something I share Mrs. Rinehart’s passion for.” said Mr. Giles. 
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